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MISSOURI
AMERICAN WATER

May 13, 2021

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Mr. Morris Woodruff, Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102

RE: Missouri-American Water Company
Case Nos. WU-2020-0417 - Reporting

Dear Judge Woodruff:

On behalf of Missouri-American Water Company (“MAWC” or “Company”), | am providing
herewith to the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) for filing certain reporting
requirements as agreed to in the Non-Unanimous Stipulation and Agreement (“Agreement”)
submitted in Case No. WU-2020-0417, and approved by Order of the Commission on October 28,
2020. The Agreement set forth various reporting requirements, the first of with are to be
provided within two weeks of the Commission approval.

In compliance with the Agreement, MAWC submits the following information:

Exhibit A — MAWC’s report identifying the categories to by tracked and deferred from
March 1, 2020 through March 31, 2021 as detailed in paragraph 12 of the Agreement.

Exhibit B — Customer Information as detailed in paragraph 9, subsection (a) through (j).
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Brian W. LaGrand
Director of Rates
Missouri-American Water Company
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